We recorded our results and made bar graph on the wall in our classroom, we also put them on the RSPB website. 
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 In Maths we used the information we gathered and made our own bar graphs of the results. 
We collated the information on the different birds we saw and recorded it using tally marks. 
We analysed our findings by discussing which birds we saw  the most of, and which ones we saw the least of.         
We then organised and displayed   the information in our own  bar graphs.
